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March 15, 2004

Dear ICANN Leadership:

The Cellular Telecommunications & Internet Association (CTIA) is a leading international organization that represents all elements of the wireless industry - cellular, personal communication services enhanced specialized mobile radio, and mobile satellite services - serving the interests of wireless carriers and service providers, infrastructure and equipment manufacturers, wireless internet, computing, content and development communities.

CTIA is the voice of the wireless industry in North America and throughout the world -- representing approximately 300 members – is in ongoing dialogue with policy makers in the Executive Branch, in the Federal Communications Commission, and in Congress.  CTIA's industry committees provide leadership in the area of taxation, roaming, safety, regulations, fraud and technology, interoperability, among many others.

As a leading advocacy organization on behalf of the wireless industry, CTIA has been engaged with its members, Microsoft, Nokia in the review of the ICANN process to allocate a wireless Top Level Domain (TLD).  CTIA offers its support for the allocation of a mobile TLD and looks forward to working actively and as appropriate with its membership to achieve a wireless-specific domain name grant, available for use by all of our members and their wireless customers.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call me directly.

Sincerely,

Mark Desautels

Vice President
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